
 

  

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – NOVEMBER 13, 2016  

 

ST. PAUL 
EUCHARISTIC  

CELEBRATIONS 
Tuesday 8:00am Mass 

Friday 8:45am Mass 

Saturday    6:00pm Mass 

   Reconciliation after Mass 

Sunday 8:30am Mass 

St. Paul Mission Statement 

We are the Catholic Faith Family of 
St. Paul Parish, Genesee Depot, 

Wisconsin. 

With the Eucharist as the source 
and summit of our Faith,                

our mission is to  
create a welcoming, vibrant Parish 

rooted in the Word of God and      
the sacramental tradition of the 

Catholic Church to inspire               
all to  proclaim the Good News of 

Jesus Christ. 
We grow, nurture and strengthen 

our Faith through: 

*Inspirational Worship 

*Authentic Witness 

*Faithful Discipleship 

*Catholic Teaching  
*Loving Service 

*Sacrificial Stewardship 

Parish Office   
PO Box 95  Hwy. D & 83  
Genesee Depot, WI  53127  
Tel. 262/968-3865  
Fax. 262/968-5546 

Hours:  
Mon-Friday  
8:00am to 4:30pm    

Religious Ed:  
262/968-2276 

School:   
262/968-3175  

Website: 
www.stpaulgenesee.net  

Email: 
office@stpaulgenesee.net 

A People Called CHURCH AND SCHOOL 
ST. PAUL CATHOLIC 
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From Fr. Chuck 
WELCOME TO ST. PAUL PARISH 

Would you like to become a member of St. Paul Parish? 
You can contact us at 262-968-3865 or go to our website: 

www.stpaulgenesee.net.  

Stewardship reflection 

In the month of November, we take special time to give thanks 
for the many blessings we have been given.  When we think 
about blessings present in our lives, do we remember to say 
“thank you” to God for the gift of our parish communities?  Do 
we consider the teaching, the healing and comfort we receive 
through practicing our faith together?  Do we ponder the joy 
of celebrating Mass joined as people of God?  If we take time to 
really think and pray, it is easy to see what a gift belonging to 
a parish really is.  It is also easy to see why sharing resources 
with our parishes falls into the category of giving and             
receiving.  Our parishes are the conduit; the channels fed by 
our sharing which, in turn, make it possible for us to spread 
the good news to places near and far ministering to those in 
need and spreading the good news.  (adapted from the Oct/Nov    
edition of The Vineyard; A quarterly publication from the       
Development Office of Archdiocese of Milwaukee and funded by 
the Catholic Stewardship Appeal) 

A Stewardship Prayer 

My church is composed of people like me - I help make             
it what it is. 

It will be friendly, if I am. 
Its pews will be filled, if I help fill them. 

It will do great work, if I work. 
It will make generous gifts, if I am a generous giver. 

It will bring other people into its worship and fellowship,         
if I invite and bring others in. 

It will be a church of love and faith, if I, who make it what it is, 
am filled with these same things.  

Lord, help me to dedicate myself to being all the things that      
I want my church to be.  

Amen. 

 Fr Chuck 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
We are truly grateful for your sacrifice and generosity. 

Income 
2016 September Actual ............................................ $    98,538 
2016 September Budget ........................................... $  127,922 
2015 September  .......................................................... $  140,852 
Expenses 
2016 September Actual ............................................  $  102,236 
2016 September Budget ...........................................  $  127,869 
2015 September  ..........................................................  $  114,173 
Mortgage Update  

Current Mortgage as of 9/30/16 ........................ $1,498,184 

God bless you and your families.  

EARLY BULLETIN DUE DATES!  
 
The Holidays are almost here, which means there 
are several early bulletin due dates coming up. 
This year, we are coordinating these dates with 

St. Bruno’s, in order to make things a little easier for Fr. Chuck and 
the staff. Some of the dates are quite early, especially the ones after 
Thanksgiving! 

Thank you in advance for your help! 
 Due Date  Bulletin 
 Nov. 10  Nov. 20 
 Nov. 14  Nov. 27 (First Sunday of Advent) 
 Nov. 21  Dec. 4 
 Nov. 28  Dec. 11 
 Dec. 5  Dec. 18 
 Dec. 12  Dec. 25 (Christmas Bulletin) 
 Dec. 21  Jan. 1 
 Dec. 26  Jan. 8 

All articles due by 9 a.m. on Due Date. 

International Pilgrim Virgin  
of Our Lady of Fatima  

Visits Wisconsin in 2016  
Act of Entrustment of the Faithful of WI  

to Mary, Mother of Mercy  
We pray…. 

Heavenly Father, You care for each of us and 
You showed this Love in the Person of Your 

Only Begotten Son Jesus Who is Mercy      
Himself. Father, You entrusted Jesus to the 

care of the Virgin Mary. And then Jesus gave 
His mother to each of us when He spoke from 

the Cross, “Behold your Mother”.  
Jesus, we now want to imitate You and      

entrust ourselves to Your mother.  

The Roman Catholic bishops of Wisconsin have joined together 
to proclaim an Act of Entrustment of the Faithful of Wisconsin to 
Mary, Mother of Mercy. This statewide act of faith and unity is in 
recognition of the Jubilee Year of Mercy and in celebration of the 
intercession of Mary, our Mother.  

 

You are invited for Bereavement Support. 
St. Paul Catholic Parish is offering three sessions for people who are 
grieving the loss of a loved one.  Please allow us to nourish you,  
pamper you, and empower you, all offered in a loving environment.  
We, St. Paul’s Bereavement Committee, believe that as we are       
supportive of people in times of joy, we also want to walk with those 
in times of sadness, loneliness and mourning, and help them bear 
their burden of sorrow.   

Three sessions are planned for Sunday mornings in the Family Room 
from 9:45 – 11:30am.  The facilitator will be Cathy Labinski, a retired 
hospice chaplain. 

 On November 13, an overview of the grieving process will be  
presented. 

 On November 20, we will focus on how to take care of oneself as 
one moves through the grieving process. 

 On December 4, ideas will be shared on how to get through the 
holidays which are just around the corner. 

Light refreshments will be served, so please RSVP to St. Paul Parish 
Office at 262-968-3865 to help us plan appropriately – or just come.  
We want to help you walk through a dark time. 

Fr. Chuck Wrobel and the Bereavement Ministry Team 

tel:262-968-3865
http://www.stpaulgenesee.net/
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Pray for all military  
personnel and their families.  

May God keep them safe in his hands. 

HUMAN CONCERNS 

St. Paul’s Dynamic Men’s Group  runs on Wed. at 6am and 
7pm for about an hour. Contact Tim Weske 262-968-9170, or 
tweske@delzer.com. 

St. Bruno’s Dynamic Men’s Group  runs on Thurs. mornings, 
from 5:30-7am. Contact Jerry Strand 262-965-3436 or        
jerrystrand52@yahoo.com  

St Paul’s Momnipotent Women’s group runs Thurs. at 7pm 
thru December 15th. Call or email Kelsey 262.744.0049 or 
kldemarais@gmail.com.  

Join us at any time, whenever you are able. (ongoing program) 

 …..fan into flame the gift of God 

All adults! Let's Explore Advent with New Eyes 

The readings for Advent are filled with symbols 
and many people, who give us wisdom as the 

season unfolds.  What is the deeper meaning that surfaces as 
we take time for listening, reflecting, and tapping into the  
presence of God within each of us?  Thelma Walker will help us 
explore how this Advent can be different as we strive to see 
with new eyes.  Join us Sunday, November 20 at 9:45 in the 
cafeteria at St. Paul's.   

Mark your calendar, also, for Tim Crain's presentation - "One 
Deity, Three Faith Traditions:  Christianity, Judaism, Islam." 
The similarities are more significant than the divisions in these 
three Abrahamic faiths.  Tim will speak at St. Paul's December 
18 and at St. Bruno's on January 15.   

For more information on the speakers, please go to the parish 
website; their biographies are impressive and extensive. 

November 13, St. Bruno 9-10:15, 'Kyle's Korner', a center for 
grieving children.  

Check the website for future dates and speakers for all adults.  

St. Paul times 9:45-10:50 — St. Bruno times 9:00-10:15 

FOR YOU…..ADULTS 

Does your child need to be Baptized? 
Please remember that all parents must attend a preparation class 
before their child can be baptized. If you need to attend a baptism 
class or need information regarding baptism, please call 968-
3865 or email Mary Kral, mkral@stpaulgenesee.net 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
We are looking for someone or a few someones to take over 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word.  We would love to offer it    
every single 8:30 a.m. Mass.  It is a simple set-up: you take the 
children out to a designated spot before the readings, read the 
readings in a child friendly translation and share a message 
with the kids.  You can add an  activity if you would like as 
well.  Training and support are available. 

KidZone is child care during the 8:30 a.m. Mass.  We are 
looking for some volunteers to help young families who wish 
to make use of this ministry. .  Contact Karen 
(kfarrell@stpaulgenesee.net; (262)968-2276) in the parish 
office for more details.   

FAITH FORMATION 

Donations for our Peru Ministry 
There is a basket in the coat room off the Gathering 
Space for donations of eyeglasses (readers and useable 
prescription glasses).  You can also leave toothbrushes 
in the basket. 

CHRISTMAS COOKIES FOR 

REFORMATION LUTHERAN 

CHURCH “ADVENTURE DAY” 

On Saturday, December 3, volunteers 

from St. Paul Parish will go to  

Reformation Lutheran Church for the annual celebration of 

“ADVENTure Day.”  We are in need of cookies for this event.  

If you can help by baking 1 or 2 dozen cookies to donate, drop 

them off at the Parish office by Friday, December 2nd.  Many 

are needed and very much appreciated. Please contact Deb 

Schneider, schnid11@yahoo.com or 262-894-1132 if you can 

help. 

Spread some Christmas Love to our  
Sister Parish in Milwaukee! 

Annual Christmas Giving Tree 
Help us light up the lives of those less fortunate this 
Christmas season. Each Color of star represents a 
particular organization.  Angel gifts are for a child 
and those items listed are those that are most need-
ed by that child.  Pick a star or angel off the tree 

 Wrap the Angel gift and tape the angel to the gift 

 DO NOT Wrap the star gift. Please tape the star to the gift 

New this year, Angels paired together indicate siblings. If you     
usually take more than one, this will let you help a family. Return 
gifts the weekends of November 26 & 27 or December 3 & 4.  

All gifts must be turned in No Later  
than 9am December 4. 

HELP IS NEEDED AFTER MASSES on November 26/27 and 
December 3/4.  Can you spare just 10, 20, or maybe even 45 
minutes to help make sure the gifts match the tags, etc. before 
they are sent off with the volunteer drivers?  Any time you 
give after mass would be another blessing to the Giving Tree!
Contact Sharon Rehnberg at 262-547-3668 evening hours 
with questions. 

The Heavenly Babies Ministry would like 
to thank everyone who generously         
donated to help us fill layettes for needy 
Moms. We have heard from the agencies 
how excited the moms are to receive this 
gift from St. Paul’s Parish. You are all a 
blessing to our efforts to clothe these little 

ones whose Moms have so few resources. God bless all of you. 

file:///C:/Users/khavnen/Contacts
file:///C:/Users/khavnen/Contacts
mailto:kldemarais@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/khavnen/Contacts
mailto:kfarrell@stpaulgenesee.net
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Pray for the living and dead 

ST PAUL SCHOOL NEWS 
www.stpaulgenesee.net     

    262-968-3175 
Get connected to our POWER! 

NOW Enrolling 3K to 8  Please contact us at for a school tour if you 
are interested in enrolling now or for the 2016-17 school year.  We 
may be exactly what you are looking for in a school.  

Volunteers Needed  If you have a little time during the day to help 
supervise at Lunch and Recess, we would like to meet you. (11:30-
12:30) Any parish member 18 or older can volunteer after taking the 
Archdioceses Safeguarding class. 

All Saints Day  Ms. Blonien’s 4/5 grade class created a Saint museum 
after the Holy Day morning mass. All students chose a Saint that  
inspired them, did research, created a informational speech, and 
dressed as their saint would have. The students delivered a short  
speech describing their saint’s life to all who stopped. Questions 
about their saint were also answered at this time. The kids did a 
wonderful job! 

Veterans Day Celebration  On Thursday, November 10th , local 
veterans were invited to come to St. Paul School, visit classrooms and 
be part of a ceremony in the gym to celebrate Veteran’s Day. 

Home and School  We invite you to participate in our ongoing 
school fundraisers. By cutting out Box Tops for Education or Labels 
for Education (Campbell’s) and submitting them to school, you help 
us to fund fun events for school and families. We also accept Kwik 
Trip “Moola for Milk” and “Donuts for Dough” items. Sentry receipts 
(less than 6 months old and whole/intact) and Tyson Project A+  
labels are also collected.  
See the school website for more information. 

Scholastic Book Fair  Come and enjoy the Book Fair. All profits will 
go to our school library and support Parish ministries. 

God Bless our School and Parish! 

Ben Holzem, Principal St. Paul School 

 Happy Birthday to James Appenzeller,  
celebrating on Nov. 16 and Christine Dejewski,  

Spanish teacher, on Nov. 14. Blessings to all. 

Join in the Fun! 

Scholastic Book Fair  

in the Galleria 

Spaghetti Dinner & Mass 

Sat. Nov. 12 4-8 p.m. 

Sun. Nov. 13  8-10 a.m. 

Last days to get your Christmas   

shopping started! 

Make your favorite reader happy 

while also helping our school and 

parish ministries. 

Girls in grades 4K- 6th grade,  

come join our Catholic Girl’s club called the 

Rose Petal Girls.   
We will spend time: 
 * learning more about our faith and saints while honoring 

our Mother Mary 
 * helping the Elizabeth Ministry with projects that help families,  
 *making crafts, baking  for bake sales 

We will end the school year with a Tea Party and a Crowning of Mary. 

Girls from St. James, St. Paul’s and St. Therese’s are invited to join.  
Our first meeting will be at Life’s Connections in Mukwonago on Wednesday, 

November 9th at 6pm.  Mothers are invited to join in with us and help out.  
Interested in joining, volunteering, or for more information,  

contact Cathy Treutelaar at cathytree71@gmail.com.   

 

St Peregrine The Patron Saint of those who suffer from 
cancer and other life-threatening diseases. 

If you live with cancer or know someone dear to you that does, 
you are invited to attend Mass on the first Friday of every month 
at BLESSED SACRAMENT CHURCH, S. 41st and  W. Oklahoma 
Ave in Milwaukee.  

Note: Archbishop Listecki will be celebrating at the December 
2nd mass. Please join us. 

Blessed Sacrament church is designated as one of the ten St.   
Peregrine Shrines in the United States. The service begins at 
12:00 (noon). There is a special blessing at the end of the Mass 
and if you like, an individual blessing.  

If you have questions, contact Vera Switalski at 262-392-2389. 

St. Peregrine Mission Statement: With Mary at the foot of the cross 
of her suffering Son, Jesus, We, Servants of Mary, promote and 
sustain the St. Peregrine ministry of healing and compassion. 
Through our ministry of prayer, blessing, pilgrimage, reconcilia-
tion and evangelization, we accompany caregivers and those per-
sons who live with serious illness, especially cancer, as they seek 
to find healing, support, peace and God in their daily lives. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR ME…..Often times we are asked to pray for 

someone because of something happening in their lives – illness, death 
in the family, tough times, or an up-coming event.  At St Paul we have 
several ways to have the community praying for your intention.   

NEEDS OF THE PEOPLE BOOK – a book located just inside the church 
proper doors on the west side.  This is a book available for people to 
write in a prayer request.  These requests are lifted up at Masses during 
the week and on the weekend.  People can also go by and read an     
intention or three and keep these prayers in mind through the week in 
their personal prayer. 

BOOK OF ETERNAL LIFE – a book located just inside the church  proper 
on the east side (near the sacristy). This is a book available for people to 
but the names of friends, family, and loved ones who have died. The 
intentions in this book are also raised up during Masses. 

PRAYER NETWORK – a group of people devoted to praying for your 
needs.  You can call the parish office or Rosemary McCarthy (262-968-
3533). Your prayer request will be passed on to others who will make 
them a part of their normal prayer.   

Scrip ProgramScrip ProgramScrip Program   

St. Paul’s Parish/School receive a percentage from the 
merchants for each gift card sold. Free Money! 

Holiday shopping has started! Get your gift cards 
through our Scrip program! One stop shopping for all 

you gift card purchases. 
Ask the Scrip card volunteers after mass if you have 

questions. 

mailto:cathytree71@gmail.com
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JOIN THE ST. BRUNO BOOK CLUB  
Our next meeting is December 13, 9AM in the 
St. Bruno Family room.  New members welcome. 
You do not have to have read the book, just come, enjoy the       
discussion, coffee and snacks.  

The book for December is  
The Love Son of Miss Queenie Hennessy & Unlikely Pilgrimage of 

Harold Fry by Rachel Joyce 

ST BRUNO Events and Invites 

ST. BRUNO Eucharistic Celebrations 

Weekends: Saturday at 4:00 p.m. & Sunday at 10:30 a.m. 

Weekdays: Monday at 8:00 a.m. & Wednesday at 8:45 a.m. 
(year-round) 

Reconciliation: Saturday evening 3-3:30pm.   

Save the Date: St. Paul Dinner Auction 
Saturday, February 25, 2017 at The Legend at Brandybrook 

Theme will be revealed soon! 

St Paul’s 2016 Dinner Auction team as started work on this 
event. We need You!  Join the team to create a successful event.  

 Silent Auction Coordinator – Organize, package and display 
items for Silent Auction. 

 Printing Helper– Help with mailings, running to printer, attend-
ing to deadlines for print material and knowledge of Microsoft 
Office. 

 Please consider joining the team in one of the roles listed above.  
Contact Rick Kubisch at rickubisch@gmail.com or 262-825-7145. 

“Many hands make light work!” 

Holiday FAIR TRADE Sale 

The Green Team is coordinating with Four Corners in         
Milwaukee to bring you the very finest in unique handmade 
crafts, chocolates, and coffee from Third World countries 
around the globe.  Something for everyone on your list or just 
for yourself. Support fair trade in third world countries! 

Holiday FAIR TRADE SALE will be held on                               
Saturday, November 12th following 4pm Mass to 6pm and 

Sunday, November 13th from 10am to 1pm                                  

in the Gathering Place at St Bruno’s Parish.    

 

Year of Mercy Closing Mass: Mark Your Calendars 

Please join Archbishop Jerome Listecki in prayer at the Year of Mercy 
Closing Mass on Sunday, November 20, 11:00 am, at the Cathedral of 
St. John the Evangelist, 812 N. Jackson St., Milwaukee. After Mass, 
please visit the Cathedral Atrium to view displays from the 10 arch-
diocesan deaneries depicting the various ways in which the Year of 
Mercy has been celebrated. 

Inviting all married couples to experience a weekend 
that will enrich their marriage!  Register today for a 
Weekend that is coming up November 18-20 at Bishop 
Lane Retreat Center, Rockford, IL or January 20-22, 
2017 at Brookfield Sheraton, Brookfield, WI.   
Worldwide  Marriage Encounter (WWME) has provided 

weekend enrichment experiences to over 1.9 million couples. To      
register online at www.alifetimeoflove.org. 

KM Food Pantry Volunteers KM Food pantry is in need of 
2nd & 5th Thursday volunteers, also with some large food 
drives coming up. Please contact Jolene Johnson Van Den 
Elzen for info 262-888-2350 or jjohnso1959@hotmail.com  

Yoga & Prayer sessions at St. Bruno’s 
 with Joyce Brahm on Wednesdays!  

Classes held in the gym at St. Bruno School from 6:00-7:15pm. 
Nov. 2, 9, 16, Dec. 7, 14, & 21. Joyce is a certified yoga teacher 
& member of St. Bruno’s. The cost will be $40 for the 6 week 
session or $10 per visit. No yoga experience is necessary. You 
will only need a yoga mat, a beach towel and a willing spirit. 
Questions, contact Joyce at joyceb2488@gmail.com  

Green Team Meeting 
Thursday, November 17, 7:00 pm- 8:30pm 

Science Room at St Bruno School. 
The Oconomowoc Watershed Protection Program  

Presentation by parishioner Dave Arnott 
Come to learn how we can be good stewards of God’s creation. 

Questions; Call Jean Bosenbecker at 262-923-0816 

Catholic Pilgrimage to the Holy Land 
March 21 – 31, 2017,  

$3,894.00 per person including air from Milwaukee, 
Breakfast, Lunch & Dinner Daily. Mass daily at the Holy Sites. 

For a Flyer or more detailed information please call 
Cathie or Michael Milano at 1-800-773-2660 

(from Our Lady of Mount Carmel) 

Christ Alive in Our Marriage Retreat  
This day long retreat, for young adult couples in their first five 
years of marriage, offers an opportunity to reflect on the mean-
ing of your vocation and how you are being invited to live out 
your faith.  Spend the day hearing talks by other young couples, 
talking with your spouse and other couples, and praying and 
reflecting as a couple. 

Saturday, January 28, 2017 
Starts at 10:00 a.m. and concludes with the 5:15 p.m.  

Mass at the parish. 
Cathedral of St. John the Evangelist - Downtown Milwaukee 

Information and Registration can be found by following this link: 
http://tinyurl.com/ChristAliveinOurMarriage2017 

Advent Day of Prayer 
In Advent we prepare for the great celebration of the most wonderful 
mystery of Emmanuel – God With Us. This day of prayer is not a silent 
retreat. It begins with refreshments in the serving area, followed by a 
conference, the sacrament of Reconciliation, and time for silent reflec-
tion.  After lunch in the dining room, we will pray the Rosary together 
and close with the celebration of the Eucharist. 

Registration/Check-in: Wednesday, December 7, 9:15 a.m. 
Departure:  3:00 p.m. 

Pre-registration is advised but walk-ins are most welcome. 
Cost:  $25 includes materials and lunch 

For more information or to register -- Call 262-567-6900, visit us 
www.redemptoristretreat.org or email:  rrc@redemptoristretreat.org 

Redemptorist Retreat Center 
1800 N. Timber Trail lane 
Oconomowoc, WI  53066  

Pro-Life Wisconsin is heading to March of Life Chicago, January 
15, 2017. Buses are leaving from 10 pickup spots around the 
state. Find more information under the "Chicago March" link at 
ProLifeWI.org. Call the office at (262) 796-1111 with questions.   

mailto:rickubisch@gmail.com
http://www.alifetimeoflove.org
file:///C:/Users/khavnen/Contacts
mailto:joyceb2488@gmail.com
http://broadcast.archmil.org/wf/click?upn=PbnajvH3mDMs21ge2duZMnqEeb7gUs2RTw9TyTxvGYNCq122UirVh-2Fz3pEYHWlWbB03zq82Yxf6JTgMsMOw2Vw-3D-3D_t8vqZ1CtzO0BUyf3ktsvvhLRWWQlGREAaWFI4yXsx0t6C8Wqa71n2DRpvcUXO8z-2FFh92zwtyHS4lvhbfCfHb6ORBMAZhjdNzpDduKkEF4BzxiCc7xJeF65bS
http://www.redemptoristretreat.org
mailto:rrc@redemptoristretreat.org
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St. Paul’s Liturgical Week 

Nov 11 Fish Fry, St. Theresa, Eagle. 4:30-7pm 

Nov 12  Country Christmas Craft Fair-St. James, Mukwonago Call 
Maggie 363-0903 for vendor info. or www.stjamesmukwonago.org. 

Nov 24  St. Theresa, Eagle, Thanksgiving Day Mass, 9am. 

Nov 24 St. William, Waukesha, Thanksgiving Day Mass 9am. 

Dec 2  Fish Fry, St James, Mukwonago.  4:30-7pm, dine-in or     
carryout. Children chicken nugget meals available. 

Parish Events this Week 

Ushers:  6:00PM  Tom Strupp, Margot Schumacher,  
   Jerry Sutkiewicz, Mike Wolf 
  8:30AM  Terry Cerni, Bud Pogantsch, Larry Presta,  
   Joe Varick, Tad Wegmann 

Readings for the Week of  November 13, 2016 

 Monday: Revelations 1:1-4; 2:1-5, Luke 18:35-43 
Tuesday: Revelations 3:1-6, 14-22, Luke 19:1-10 
Wednesday: Revelations 4:1-11, Luke 19:11-28 

Thursday: Revelations 5:1-10, Luke 19:41-44 
Friday: Revelations 10:8-11, Luke 19:45-48 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, Nov 20 

 2 Samuel 5:1-3    Colossians 1:12-20 

 Luke 23:35-43  

November Altar Care – Karen Grande 
Home Communion Minister -  Margot Schumacher  

MASS INTENTIONS NOV 14-20 

Monday, Nov 14 
6:30-9PM Silver Wings/Fam Rm 
6:00-9:00PM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30pm) 
7-8:30PM School Committee/Classroom 8th 

Tuesday, Nov 15 
9:30-11:30AM Cleaning Church 
6-7:30PM Awaken FF/School/Caf 
6:30-8PM Stewardship Mtg/FamRm 
7-8:30PM 8th grd Basketball/Gym 

Wednesday, Nov 16 
6:00-7AM Men’s Group/Caf 
1:45-4:30PM LTMTP/Fam Rm 
7:00-8PM Men’s Group/Fam Rm 

Thursday, Nov 17 
9:30AM Bible Study/Fam Rm 
3:00PM Divine Mercy Chaplet/CH 
7-8:30PM 8th grd Basketball/Gym 
6:30-8PM Auction Mtg/PO 
7:00-8:30PM Momnipotent/Gal 
7:00PM Boy Scout Committee/RmJohn 
7:00PM Boy Scout Troup 135/CAF 
7-8:30PM Choir/CH 

Saturday, Nov 19  Loaves & Fishes 
  First Reconciliation Retreat 
7-9:30AM Men’s Basketball (**closed after 9:30am) 

Sunday, Nov 20 Loaves & Fishes 
8:15am Kid Zone/Gym 
9:30-11AM Bereavement Program/FamRm 
9:45-Noon Family Program/Complex 
9:45-11AM CGS/Mark, Luke, John 
6:30-8PM Edge MS program/Caf 
6:30-8PM Y Disciple HS program/Complex  

Other Upcoming Events 

Mon     (Mass at St. Bruno 8:00am) 

Tues 8:00AM   Glenn Schoper by Bereavement Comm. 

Wed   (Mass at St. Bruno 8:45am) 

Fri 8:45AM   Poor Souls Intentions 

Sat 6:00PM  Charles Kirchner by Family 

Sun 8:30AM       Don, Catherine, & Paul Mueller by Bishop Family 

   
   

Greeters: 6:00PM   Loaves & Fishes 
                       Bruce Bigari, Greg & Cathy Bolin 

                     8:30AM  Loaves & Fishes 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults:  Prepare for the sacraments of 

initiation with a small group to join the Catholic church.  Call Mary Kral.  

Infant Baptism: Parent sessions are required for registered parishion-

ers who would like their child baptized. Call Mary Kral, at least one 

month in advance, to schedule a class time & make arrangements to 

pick a date for your child’s baptism. 

Confirmation:  Youth at least 16 years of age or adults seeking to be 

confirmed, call Parish Office.  

First Eucharist:  Parent and child preparation required. Contact    

Karen Farrell. 

Reconciliation: Saturdays after 6pm mass or by appointment. 

Marriage: Arrangements should be made six months in advance. One 

of the parties must be a registered parish member and a practicing 

Catholic.  Weddings on Saturdays, 11:00 AM and 2:00 PM, or Friday 

evenings. 

Care of Sick: Sacramental care of the sick, call the Parish Office.  

Anointing of the Sick:  Call the Parish office with request. 

St. Paul  Cemetery:  Hwy DE & Snowdon Rd. Call Parish Office for 

information. 

Lectors:  6:00PM  Adam Zabel, Keith Trafton 

                 8:30AM  Bonnie Schuenke, Anne Schultz 

We would like to thank all our sponsors who advertise with 
Liturgical Publications Inc. (LPi) in our bulletin. Our bulletin 
sponsors defray the cost of our weekly bulletin. Before 
reaching out to the yellow pages, newspapers, etc., please 
reach out to our bulletin sponsors who appreciate your 
patronage!  

Sacramental Information 

Cookies with Santa 
Sponsored by Genesee Athletic Association 

Saturday, Dec. 3, Noon—4:30pm 
Free-Pictures can be purchased for a nominal fee or you can 

bring your own camera.  Huge Bake Sale 

Genesee Town Hall 
S43W31391 Hwy. 83 
Genesee Depot 53127 

Proceeds go to the development of Town of Genesee Parks. 
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PARISH PERSONNEL 

 

Shared Pastor/Administrator Fr. Chuck Wrobel  968-3865, Ext. 231 ............... frcwrobel@gmail.com 
Shared Deacons Gordon Snyder  965-5500 .................................. gjsnyder@wi.rr.com 
 John C. Mezydlo  602-885-1642 ........................ jmezydlo@lakelandautogroup.com 
 Joe Senglaub  262-442-7888 ........................ joe.senglaub@siionline.com 
Parish Cluster Director Rita Borowski  968-3865, Ext. 209 ............... rborowr@gmail.com 
School Principal Ben Holzem   968-3175, Ext. 210  .............. bholzem@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Child & Family Ministry Karen Farrell   968-2276, Ext. 214  .............. kfarrell@stpaulgenesee.net 
Dir. of Youth Ministry Bill Snyder  968-2276, Ext. 208  .............. wsnyder@stpaulgenesee.net  
Dir of Adult Ministry, and 
Human Concerns Mary Kral  968-2276, Ext. 202 ............... mkral@stpaulgenesee.net           
Dir. of  Liturgy and Music Peggy Kolonko  968-3865, Ext. 205 ............... pkolonko@stpaulgenesee.net 
Business Manager  Sherri Meyer  968-3865, Ext. 218 ............... smeyer@stpaulgenesee.net 
Pastoral Council Chairperson    Tammy Lindner    ....................................................... tammylindner@email.com 
Finance Council Chairperson Jerry Sutkiewicz   ....................................................... jsutkiewicz@midwestaccounting.net 

  

 
  

  
 
 
 

ST. PAUL PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

8:00am-4:30pm Monday-Friday 
  

NOTICE:  Bulletin articles are due 9am on Mondays.  
         Please submit to khavnen@stpaulgenesee.net 

 
                    Like us:  St. Paul Genesee and/or St. Paul School Genesee 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS AND 
FRIENDS WHO ARE SICK: 

Emily Appenzeller, Jared Bajczyk, Barb Bishop,  
Owen Fouts, Mary Feaman, Len & Elaine Grassmann,  

JoAnn Hanson, Jennifer Heidger, Harold Hinterberg,  
Robert Mather, Katie Mueller, Steven Seraphine, David Sheehan, 

Clarence Stellpflug, Robert Stephens, Joan Timlin,  
James Vickio and Dave Wolf . 


